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Thank you to the families who responded to our Questionnaire. The results clearly show that 
our community strong support our Life to the Full programme and how the Abbey Catholic 
Primary school delivers it’s statutory duty of an RSHE curriculum. 
 
Each year school engage with parents about our RSHE curriculum through; the interactive 
Parent Portal, Principal and RE lead drop-in session and a Questionnaire following the 
completion of our programme.  
 
We are pleased to share our results with you here. 

 

 

 
 

I enjoyed breakfast morning with my son and it was great to sit down and 
relax and have breakfast with him a lot different to the normal busy school 

morning. 



We are delighted you enjoyed it, a huge thank you to our teachers, our kitchen staff and our families 
for making this happen. Life is busy and we certainly agree moments like this should be treasured. 
 

Lovely to spend time together as a family. Enjoyed praying in colour. If 
services are in the hall it might be nice to live tables after breakfast to be 

sat in a circle, so it feels more intimate and people are less distracted? 

 
Thank you for your feedback. Staff individually reviewed each session and we are always keen to 
learn from experiences, in many other services we did try other seating arrangements and to varying 
success. 
 

I have always found them to be enjoyable family experience. Having a 
prayer service afterwards is also special, as it reminds us as a family of the 
importance of prayer & togetherness, which can sometimes get overlooked 

in our busy day to day lives. 

 
Making time in our lives for prayer and togetherness is such an important example we can set for our 
pupils and young people. We are delighted you could join us. 

Wonderful to be given the opportunity to share breakfast in school as a 
family. The prayer services for both our children were lovely also. Thank 

you. 

 
 

 
 
 



 



 
 

It was important to spend the time clarifying any confusion and any 
aspects which she hadn’t fully understood. It also enabled us to discuss the 
fact that not everyone in her class might have watched the video so it was 

important not to share with them. 

We respect parent’s rights whether or not to share this option unit of work with their 
children in Year 6. 
 



 
Parents had no suggestions for further improving this programme. We recognise it is a high-
quality, resource that is rooted in our Catholic identity. School also recognise that this 
programme is well-embedded in our parental community and the high quality Parental 
Portal is incredibly informative to our parents. 
 

 

I would like them to include pictures in the programme… 

The resource makes use of high-quality images and videos to support your child’s education. 
Due to copyright issues this resources are not part of the Parental Portal. 
 

 

It was great to see school involving parents and providing us with the 
opportunity to explore and discuss. Thank you. 

We are proud of the input our parents and families make to all areas of school life, 
particularly for this statutory RSHE programme. 
 



We feel this is very important for our children. Thank you for delivering this 
programme to them. 

 

I appreciate how the school approached this important subject. 


